
Intimations: 

 

St. Ninian’s Friendly Corner is open on Tuesdays and Thursdays 11:00am – 

1:00pm in the Beith Hall (access from St. John’s Road and through the church).  

There is tea and coffee, biscuits, friendship, and a warm welcome for 

everyone.  Drop in anytime.  The church is also open on Tuesdays 11:00am – 

1:00pm for quiet reflection. 
 

Lent Bible Studies will take place on Wednesday mornings at St. Anne's, 

10:30am, and Wednesday evenings at St. Ninian's, 7:30pm, for four weeks 

beginning on Wednesday 19th March until Wednesday 9th April. All welcome. 
 

The Mission Committee are looking for help to deliver the Congregational 

Easter Cards to the homes within the Parish.  If you are able to help please find 

the cards in the Crush Hall.  Your help is much appreciated. 
 

Easter Cards for Elders who have districts out-with the Parish are available in 

their pigeon holes in the Deacons Room.  There are also some districts which 

have no regular Elder and if any Elder is able to take a bundle these are on 

the table in the Deacon’s Room along with a note of the relative members 

addresses. 
 

The Corstorphine Literary and Geographical Society will meet at 7.45 pm on 

Monday 7th April in the Burns Hall with a presentation given by Helen Brown 

from the Water of Leith Conservation Trust.  
 

Following Mother's Day on Sunday ....at the Guild on Tuesday 1st April we shall 

share our recollections of “A Mother's Work is never done". The final two 

meetings of the Guild will be on 1st and 8th April. 
 

A reminder that this Sunday, 30th March, the clocks will go forward 1 hour as 

we move onto Summer Time. 
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